
Grass-roots revolt against wind farms 
 
New national alliance of community action groups formed to challenge turbines 
impact on communities and countryside 
 
PSH is pleased to announce that it supports wholeheartedly the formation of 
NAWAG- the National Alliance of Wind Farm Action Groups as detailed in the 
attached press release.  
This document succinctly outlines the specific aims of all Groups fighting against 
onshore proliferation of wind turbines in our most beautiful areas, and highlights 
the corrosive effects on communities of the ruthless commercial tactics of 
developers. The new organisation will give a more powerful voice to 
organisations such as PSH, who are not prepared to stand by and see the 
destruction of our beautiful landscape heritage through the commercial avarice of 
the developers. NAWAG has also called for a 2km exclusion zone from homes, 
and a petition has been placed on the No. 10 Downing Street website as follows:  
  
http://petitions.number10.gov.uk/WindFarmHealth/
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